
Dear Senator and members of the committee,

I am writing you to oppose SB 421.

As someone who understands the role of DPSST and their process for certification suspension, rejection and revocation, and 
someone who frequently reads their monthly ethics bulletins on actions taken against law enforcement officers, the DPSST is more 
than capable of maintain the database related to police officer and their certifications.

The DPSST has been maintaining this database for years, and doing a very good job of it. Legislation like this is not needed and I 
do not want my tax dollars used to discuss bills like this while their are more important issues on the table that are effecting 
thousands of Oregonians daily.

Oppose SB 421.


